Fran ¥ Gese Mackis
21S Park Lase
Roslle, IL §0172-1521
630-524-1340
g2IS@earthlirknet

October 25, 2008

Peterson Roofing

403 N. Salem

Arlington, Heights, IL 60005

Dear Jim,

Fran and I want to thank you for your great work your company completed on our flat
roof. You employee Joe is very friendly and he did a good job, the leak is stopped. We
appreciate you coming out to inspect the job when the leak continued and the quick

resolution of the problem.

In the future when we can afford a new roof we will certainly call you. Your estimate for
a complete roof was half the price our first estimate.

We w_ . certainly recommend you to the peop.. we know.

T

an and Gene Mackin

Gene




